
 

 

Matanuska Valley Moose Range & Jonesville Public Use Area Management Plans 
SCOPING COMMENTS RECEIVED 

MEMORANDUM 
Date: December 8, 2022  

To: Don Perrin, Project Coordinator, DNR  

From: Holly Spoth-Torres, Huddle AK 

Subject: Public Scoping Comments 

 
Hundreds of comments were received during the project scoping period between Friday, September 2, 2022, and 
Monday, October 31, 2022. The following spreadsheet includes comments that were received by email, through the 
comment portal, and the open-ended comment fields from the online questionnaire. 

The comment spreadsheet includes the following information: 

• How the comment was received. 
• The name of the person making the comment. 
• The original comment as received. 
• The substantive portion of the comment. 

Scoping Period Comments were categorized into the following key themes: 

• History/Cultural 
• Public Safety 

o Enforcement 
o Private Property 
o Shooting 
o Signs 
o Toilets 
o Trash 

• Facilities 
o Campground 
o Parking 
o Shooting Range 
o Signs 
o Trailheads 

• Trail Use 
o Equestrian 
o Habitat 
o Limited Motorized 
o Motorized 
o Non-Motorized 
o Trail Condition 

• Wildlife 
o Habitat 
o Hunting  
o Populations 
o Trapping 

• Mining 
• Management/Policy Recommendations 
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